
From: Kiernan, Beezly <Beezly.Kiernan@ag.ny.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 2:26 PM 
To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
 
Subject: RE: Yes -- RE: Matter of Center for Judicial Accountability, APL-2024-00175 
 
Thank you, Ms. Sassower. We both have a one-week extension, until January 9. 
 
Beezly 
------------------------------------------------------ 
 

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>  
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 2:06 PM 
To: Kiernan, Beezly <Beezly.Kiernan@ag.ny.gov> 
 
Subject: Yes -- RE: Matter of Center for Judicial Accountability, APL-2024-00175 
 

TO:  Assistant Solicitor General Kiernan 
 
I have just seen your e-mail and consent to your extension request, which, presumably, will extend my 
own.    
 
Elena Sassower 
---------------------------------------------------- 
 

From: Kiernan, Beezly <Beezly.Kiernan@ag.ny.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 10:36 AM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Subject: Matter of Center for Judicial Accountability, APL-2024-00175 
 
Ms. Sassower, 
 
Would you consent to a one-week extension of time to file a jurisdictional response in the above-
captioned appeal? Please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
Beezly 
 
Beezly J. Kiernan | Assistant Solicitor General 
Office of the New York State Attorney General 
Division of Appeals & Opinions 
The Capitol 
Albany, NY 12224-0341 
(518) 776-2023  
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